
 

 

 

 

Quinton Church Primary School Summer 

Update 

2015 

Dear Parents, 

Firstly, Mrs Plews and I would like to take this time to thank all those parents that 

came to the coffee afternoon last week. Many questions were asked with regards 

to the budget and as to why we have to restructure. The feedback from that 

meeting is that parents now understand more fully the reasons for the tough 

decisions that have been made. We have had many parents come to us offering 

their support and we really appreciate this. This has been an incredibly difficult 18 

months for Quinton but we know that we are now in a position to move forward 

and we are all really excited for September. Thank you again to all those that 

have shown their support for us this academic year – it is that, and the fact that 

the children are so utterly fabulous, that has kept us motivated. 

We would also like to thank the PTFA for all their hard work on Saturday. 

Thankfully they had a ‘plan B’ and the church hall came in very handy on what 

turned out to be a very wet and windy summer fayre day. Again, we thank all 

those parents who attended – over £1000 was raised. 

Dates: 

Thurs 18
th
 June (6pm) – Reception Induction meeting 

Fri 26
th
 June (12pm) – Parent and Child lunch 

Mon 29th June – Year 6 Residential (3 days) 

Mon 6
th
 July – Year 6 Leavers Service at St Martins (Children only) 

Tues 7
th
 July ( 2.30pm) – Prayer Group at Quinton Christ Church 

Thurs 9
th
 July (2.30 – 5.00pm) Parents Afternoon (details to follow) 

Thurs 9
th
 July (6pm) Year 6 Production (year 6 parents only) 

Fri 10
th
 July – Reports out 

Tues 14
th
 July (9.15am) – 100% Attendance Assembly 

Tues 14
th
 July – School Disco (details to follow) 

Weds 15
th
 July – Sports Afternoon (details to follow) 

Thurs 16
th
 July – Year 6 Goodbye in Church (Year 6 Parents only) 

Fri 17
th
 July – Children break up for the summer 

Children return to school on Monday 7
th
 September 

As usual, any concerns, questions or issues please do not hesitate to contact me 

directly. 

Mrs Samantha Cosgrove 

 

 


